
 

 

 

Dear Aviation Professional, 

 

The Wisconsin Airport Management Association would like to 

offer two scholarship opportunities to students currently 

enrolled in an aviation degree field who are attending a 

Wisconsin college or university, a resident of the State of 

Wisconsin attending a college or university outside the State, or 

an active duty service member with an entrance point in 

Wisconsin at the time the award is made. 

 

Scholarship applications can be completed online at 

www.wiama.org/scholarship.html.  Applications including all 

required materials must be submitted online by March 15, 

2014 at 5 pm. 

 

Please pass this information on to any interested student, and 

post this information in the appropriate area. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charity Speich 

Wisconsin Airport Management Association 

charity.speich@chippewavalleyairport.com 

http://www.wiama.org/scholarship.html

